APPENDIX E

O'Brien, Victoria

“

From: : Glyn Robins <glynrobins@gmail.com>
Sent: 08 September 2012 11:12

To: Entertainment Licensing

Subject: Re: Licensing Act 2003 Variation

Re: Pizza Bella, Market Place, Wetherby - entertainment license:
for the attention of Miss Jane Wood.

Collingham with Linton Parish Council wish to submit an objection against the extended times for the Pizza
Bella based upon the potential for -

(i) considerable, additional litter depositing of pizza and drinks cartons in the vicinity of the centre of
Wetherby Town, adjacent streets and the littering deposited from vehicles on highways nearby:
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and (ii) the nuisance of noise in the locality after the hour of midn%ENTEﬁTf‘.-"’*" LI EREHNG

Yous sincerely,
, Guv ..
Glyn Robins

clerk: Collingham with Linton Parish Council.
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SCANNEL 7

Wood, Jane

From: Wetherby Town Council <wetherbytc@btconnect.com>
Sent: 11 September 2012 14:03

To: Wood, Jane

Subject: Pizza Bella Variation of Licence - Wetherby ENTERTA&’%E%T U‘:;gNS,NG

Importance: High

11 SEP 2012

RECEIVED

Wetherby Town Council Planning Committee has now considered the above application and are opposed to all the
variations that are sought for the following reasons:

Dear Jane,

Variation Premises Licence - Pizza Bella, 32 Market Place, Wetherby

1. Sale by Retail of Alcohol - The current licence allows for alcohol just to be sold purely for home delivery and we
would not wish for an extension to the current hours of this home supply of alcohol.

~. Late Night Refreshments - Any extension of the hours will add to any antisocial behaviour in the area of the
Market Place. Other establishments in the town are not open until these early hours and the noise level from people
consuming take-away food will impact on local people who live very close to this establishment.

3. Would not agree to home delivery of Pizza and alcohol until 3 am in the morning on Christmas Eve - traffic noise
etc in rural locations. Also would not want people to be calling for a Pizza on their way home from parties and
creating antisocial behaviour problems in the town. There would need to be a local police presence until the shop had
shut on Christmas Eve.

4. ltis only a few weeks since they were granted permission for the home delivery of alcohol and why are we now
getting another variation of licence when this could have been done all at the same time? Do they believe they by
'drip feeding' these changes we will have forgotten about the ones that have already been granted!

Yours sincerely,

arbara Ball
Town Clerk

Wetherby Town Council
The Town Hall

Market Place

Wetherby

LS22 6NE

Tel; 01937 583584
Fax: 01937 580824

This email and any attachments to it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual to whom
it is addressed.

Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Wetherby
Town Council.

If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you must neither take any action based upon its contents, nor copy
or show it to anyone.

Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error.




